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S T A T E M E N T  
 
 

by the Spokesperson on the DPRK’s ballistic missile launches  

 

"We are deeply concerned about the launch of short range ballistic missiles by the 
Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPRK) on 29 June 2014. The firing of ballistic missiles 
constitutes a clear violation of the DPRK’s international obligations as set out in particular 
under UN Security Council Resolutions 1718 and 1874. 
 
We call upon the DPRK to comply fully, unconditionally and without delay with all its 
obligations under the relevant UN Security Council Resolutions. We also urge the DPRK to 
refrain from any action that could further increase regional tensions."  
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